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December 19, 2017 
 
Via IZIS 
 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
441 4th Street, NW 
Suite 210S 
Washington, DC  20001 
 

Re: Request to Postpone Hearing; BZA Appeal No. 19632 
 
Dear Members of the Board: 
 
 I am writing on behalf of the Appellant in the above-referenced Appeal to request a postponement of 
the scheduled Appeal from December 20, 2017, to January 10, 2018, or the earliest available date thereafter. 
The Applicant is requesting more time in order to come to a resolution with DCRA. The Applicant has been 
working with DCRA on a proposed agreement that would resolve the issue that is the subject of the Appeal.  
 
 Thank you for considering this request. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
        
 
       Alexandra M. Wilson    
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